
Dear Sirs 

  

FCA ALERT – ABSA WEALTH MANAGEMENT (cloning a subsidiary of Barclays Africa 

Group) 

The Financial Conduct Authority (“FCA”) has issued an alert regarding the above-named 

firm.   
 

Please refer to our warning found at https://www.fca.org.uk/news/warnings/absa-

wealth-management-cloning-subsidiary-barclays-africa-group for further details. 

 

 


